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To parents and carers, 

Rehearsals are well underway and we have sang lots of the songs already. Please follow the 
link below to set up an account so you can access the songs and lyrics at home.  

https://yvmusicroom.com/parentRegisterReferral?code=MzM1MC8xNjk2NDMzNzgx   

Alternatively, you can listen to the songs on Spotify by searching Young Voices 2024 or 
following this link; 
https://open.spotify.com/album/49y4SyQCSvhV8rCMuiYHEp?si=jHCHUif0Shmvk2yVhmyW7
Q&nd=1  
 
Throughout the winter months, we will sometimes provide light refreshments (fruit, biscuits, 
juice) to keep the children’s energy levels up! This is optional for all of the children and we will 
consult with teachers about any allergies. 
 
A copy of the ‘Lyrics Sheet’ has also been sent home. 
 
Happy singing!  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Lewin, Miss Heath, Miss Slater and Miss Else 
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